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In general, Resonon encourages its users to upgrade to the lastest version of Spectronon 

to take advantage of the latest features and bug fixes.  

There are, however, some circumstances when a user should not upgrade their current 

version of Spectronon: 

 

If the user is working with scripts or plugins written for Python 2. 

• Spectronon currently runs on Python 3. Scripts written for the earlier 

generation of Python are potentially incompatible. 

If the user is working with a Resonon product that is no longer supported. 

• The currently supported imagers are the Pika L, Pika XC2, Pika IR (formerly 

the Pika NIR-320), Pika IR+ (formerly the Pika NIR-640), Pika IR-L, Pika IR-

L+, Pika UV, and Bio-LIF System. 

• If you are running an unsupported imager, please contact Resonon Customer 

Support for the correct legacy software. Note, Resonon will do everything 

that we can to provide a legacy software installer for the user, but it is 

possible that the legacy software installer is no longer avaialbe. Also, these 

products are not updated and are no longer supported. 

If the user has a custom system developed by Resonon. 

• If this is the case, please contact Resonon Customer Support to check if 

upgrading is possible. 
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